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A 4 day short film workshop was conducted from 19th May 2022 to 24nd May 2022 on the topic
‘create a short film’- General rule in photography and aesthetic appearance of photos”. The
session was handled by Ms. Sivanarayini and Maheedher, short film makers. The main focus of
the workshop was to train the students of Multimedia how to get attention while directing a
movie and what are the essentials required for the art of good direction.28 students participated
in the workshop.


